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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Margin Requirement.

There should be a choice for the investors to go for 1:10 or 1:100 for trading, instead of single
choice, and the risk is there in both, stop loss is needed for both. Nothing wrong in the existing
regulation, better not to change.
Truly,
N.Begur


